
From: Devlin, Lotte
To: 'rickfulmer@schouse.org' <rickfulmer@schouse.org>
CC: Dickerson, Tisha M <Tisha.Dickerson@SCDMV.net> 

Webb, Jacqueline S <Jacqueline.Webb@SCDMV.net> 
Kremlick, Lindsey O <Lindsey.Kremlick@scdmv.net> 
Caldwell, John H <John.Caldwell@SCDMV.net>

Date: 4/25/2008 1:01:35 PM
Subject: Choose Life Plate

The SC Citizens for Life, AKA Choose Life SC has petitioned for a special plate for its organization. If the 
plate goes into production, the funds will be distributed to SC Citizens for Life, AKA Chose Life SC. That 
organization intends to use the funds to "support pregnancy care centers".

If the plate is produced, SCDMV will not be distibuting funds to separate pregancy care centers -- this will 
be done by the organization. The pregancy center in Rep. Chalk's district would have to contact SC 
Citizens for Life, AKA Choose Life SC to make arrangements with them to receive funds from that 
organization, under the organization's own guidelines.

Please don't hesitate to call at one of the numbers below should you have additional questions.

Lotte Devlin
Deputy Director Vehicle Services
SC Department of Motor Vehicles
Office: 803.896.4879
Mobile: 803.609.4852
Fax: 803.896.9979
P.O. Box 1498
Blythewood, SC 29016
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